Week beginning

25.09.2023

Year 2: PARENTS INFORMATION MEETING Tuesday 26th September @8am



Year 2 Newsletter



Homework is to be handed in back to the teacher by the following Friday. Reading books and reading diaries must be brought in everyday. Please read with your child and write a comment. Thank you for your support!

Star Moments



This term we are modelling Respect and Positive Relationships!

25: Joshua, since the first day of school I have seen you mature and show a high level of respect around the school. Everyday Joshua is using his manners and kind words when speaking to adults and children. He respects the school equipment and takes good care of his book.

2V: Keifer! You have shown respect this week through using manners and being so polite. You always remember to say 'please' and 'thank you' to teachers and your friends. Well done for demonstrating this to your peers!

2P: Anamaria! Since the beginning of year 2, you have consistently shown positivity in class and respect to all. You always put in lots of effort into your work and speak respectfully with manners to everyone. You ensure your partner is doing the right thing and try first to find solutions yourself. Fantastic work!

Our learning this week...

English:
In English we will continue to focus on writing narratives, especially character descriptions. We will have our first try at a 'hot write' in our 'Big Writing' books, which we are really excited about. This means we will be able to showcase everything we have learnt about character descriptions over the last couple of weeks.

Maths:
In Maths we will continue to look at numbers within 100.
We will start to look at addition and subtraction and how we can show this practically.

Science: As scientists, we will explore a plant's life cycle and









Attendance



weeklu Year 2 combe



Golden Lunch



Don't forget!

Please encourage your children to practise their spellings for 5 minutes and well as daily reading. Each week children will get a range of homework that needs to be completed and handed in on Friday morning. Please also continue to encourage your child to complete their tasks on our online learning platforms including Mathletics, Bug Club and Times Table Rockstars.

Keep in touch!

Email: year2@star.newham.sch.uk Twitter:@Star Primary Website: https://star.newham.sch.uk/

